WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
JULY 27, 2011

CHAIRMAN, PAUL HALEY, CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 8:30 A.M. AT THE
EMERY ESTATES. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT: PAUL HALEY,
CHAIRMAN; KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; AND JOHN SHEEHAN,
ALTERNATE.

JIM CLARKE, PLANNING DIRECTOR, MET THE BOARD, ALONG WITH PAMELA
PANTERMOLLER, BRENDA O’TOOLE, SUSAN LESCARBEAU AND SEVERAL PEOPLE
FROM THE LIBRARY FOR A TOUR OF THE PROPERTY.

AFTER THE TOUR, THE MEETING CONTINUED IN THE MCCULLOCH BUILDING,
CONFERENCE ROOM,

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN, SECONDED BY MR. HALEY AND SO
VOTED “TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF JUNE 14, 2011 AS WRITTEN.” JOHN
SHEEHAN ABSTAINED AS HE WAS NOT PRESENT AT THAT MEETING.

THE BOARD SIGNED THE NORFOLK COUNTY TAX REQUEST OF THE TOWN OF
WEYMOUTH.

MRS. PANTERMOLLER UPDATED THE BOARD ON PENDING ATB CASES.

CHAIRMAN HALEY ASKED IF MRS. PANTERMOLLER HAD RECEIVED ANY
INFORMATION ON WHEN A NEW BOARD MEMBER WOULD BE APPOINTED. SHE
SAID SHE HAD NOT AS OF YET.

SEVERAL ABATEMENT AND EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS WERE REVIEWED AND
SIGNED.

NEXT MEETING - SEPTEMBER 19, 2011

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SHEEHAN, AND SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN “TO
ADJOURN” AT 10:15 AM.
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